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Good evening everyone! 

   Glad that the cold is finally over! It is very nice to be reaching the end of the year. Our freshman and 

sophomore classes took their PSAT test and juniors the SAT last week! The senior class had a luncheon 

and were able to do their superlatives. 

Our sports have begun the tail of their season with league matches being played! The girls soccer team is 

currently 5-5-1 with a match on Thursday evening, the Boys baseball team is 8-3 with a match Thursday as 

well. Our sports team completed their season in tragic fashion as all 3 teams lost in a tiebreaker in regional 

games. Fbla students like myself will be traveling for state Monday through Wednesday to compete at the 

Gaylord hotel!  

Apologies for the lack of attendance, very busy this time of year but I always try to watch the meetings 

virtually! 
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